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July 3, 2009

Dear Professor
Tamking Journal of Mathematics

Dear Professor,

I am submitting one copy of the article entitled ”explicit bounds on retarded
Gronwall-Bellman inequality” for possible publication in Tamking Journal of
Mathematics. The manuscript has been prepared using AMS-LATEX2ε. Please
forward all communications to me at the above address. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

M.H.M.Rashid


